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March 12, 2007 
 
Attn: Application Examiner, Reviewing Engineer 
 
Re:  Request of Confidentiality 
 
Pursuant to Sections 0.457(d)(1)(ii) and 0.459 of the Commission’s Rules, the Applicant 
hereby requests confidential treatment of information accompanying as outlined below: 
 
Schematics, Technical Description or Theory of Operation, Bill of Materials (BOM’s), and 
Internal Photo’s 
 
The above materials contain trade secrets and proprietary information not customarily 
released to the public. The public disclosure of these matters might be harmful to the 
Applicant and provide unjustified benefits to its competitors. 
 
These amplifiers are sealed when they are provided to ADC. The design of the amplifier is 
proprietary to Unity Wireless and not to be made available.  The amplifier, as with the rest 
of a wireless base station, is installed by professionals, and is not accessible by the public.  
The Mutual Non-Disclosure Agreement (NDA) in place with ADC and Unity Wireless prohibits 
ADC and Unity Wireless from disclosing any Intellectual Property (IP) to their competitors or 
the public.  
 
The Applicant understands that pursuant to Rule 0.457(d)(1)(ii), disclosure of this 
Application and all accompanying documentation will not be made before the date of the 
Grant for this Application. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Mark Miska 
Compliance Engineer 
Tele: 952 403-8340 
Fax:  952 403-8858 
Email: Mark.Miska@adc.com 
 
 
 

 

 

 


